
Winter 2020 Classic Exchange Newsletter

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, re-hosting the CX web site, and other personal issues, I did not have 
the time to do a write-up for the Winter 2020 event.  This newsletter just contains the scores.

Ron and I look forward to working everyone in the upcoming Fall 2020 event.

73 Mark K3MSB 
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